
 
Date: 16/06/2022 

C 06 (2022-23) 

To 
School Parents, 

 

Dear Parents,  

It’s true, we are turning 4!  

Come June 21, 2022 and we would have completed four years in existence, and what a beautiful journey it 

has been this far. It is indeed a proud moment for every SVM’ite, beginning with the trustees, the school’s 

staff and most importantly, you - our stakeholders, learners and parents both. We are truly grateful to you 

for playing a major role in the success of the school. This calls for a celebration of sorts. Now, apart from it 

being SVM’s “Founders’ Day”, June 21st is also ear-marked for a few other occasions, namely; “World Music 

Day” and “International Day of Yoga”. 

We all go mushy at the thought of our mothers, however, a father has an equal role to play in our lives. It so 

happens that, “Father’s Day” is celebrated on the third Sunday in June. This year around, we at SVM have 

decided to celebrate “Father’s Day” on June 21st as well. On this very special day, we’d like to applaud the 

contributions made by every father to enrich the lives of the members of his family and particularly, his 

child(ren). We have planned a few activities to express our gratitude to our fathers and to commemorate 

the aforementioned days.  

Hence, this is an invite to all Fathers and Grandfathers to join us on June 21, 2022 at 8.30 a.m. (program 

duration – 40-45 minutes) in the school amphitheatre, that we may pay them tribute and congratulate them 

for raising model families, loving children and grandchildren. All this, while we also do our bit to celebrate 

all the others days as mentioned above. We request those who don’t mind stretching a leg, to carry a yoga 

mat or an equivalent since the entire school will engage in a few yogic poses. We hope to see the fathers/ 

grandfathers of SVM in good numbers. Let’s begin this academic with a burst of energy and loads of 

sweetness. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Monica Jaiswal 

Principal  

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir  

 


